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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

BY MARTYN WHELLER

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

Well as you can see we have reverted
back to our old newsletter format,
with a new editor. The reason for the
change was that the British Marque
just took to long to arrive in members
mail boxes. I talked with the circula-
tion department and the post office,
but unfortunately delivery times were
not speeded up. So at last months
meeting we went back to the old for-
mat. [ would like to say a very big
thank you to Tom Piper who stepped
up and took over the editorship of the
British Wheels. Tom I thank you
very much.

Well, the other news I have is that
unfortunately I am resigning as Club
President. I do this reluctantly, but
it’s necessary. As of November 1t I
will be leaving the Military and re-
turning to the Mainland. My family
will stay in Hawaii until next March.
So I will be coming back and forth to
visit them.

Even when I return to the Mainland I
will continue to support the club by
becoming a long distant member. I
think that the BCCH is a great little
club. I will miss all my friends that I

have made over the last 2 years. [ do
hope that members will keep in con-
tact by phone, letter, and e-mail. If
there is anything that member’s need
from the Mainland I will be happy to
try and accommodate them..

I would like club members to contact
me with their ideas on who they
would like to see as the interim Presi-
dent. This interim President will
serve from November untii the new
elections at the end of December.

I will be hosting the Tech Session on
August 30* . The race is now on to
get the ‘B’ finished so I can ship it
back with me. I will be unveiling the
new engine at the Tech. Session.
Work remaining is to rebuild the
Webber carb, adjust the valves, fit
the new clutch and transmission, in-
stall new engine mounts, and then
drop the engine back into place. So if
you would like to attend, please give
me a call or e-mail so I can get you
onto the base at Barber’s Point. My
new e-mail address is
mrmgb@yahoo.com, phone number
682-8007.

September 20t brings our Round Is-
land Rally. I am still working out the
last few bugs. CONT PAGE 3
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FECH-SBSSION

THE JULY TECH SESSION WAS HELD AT TOM PIPER'S
HOUSE AND WAS SUCCESSFUL, SORT-OF. JERRY
SHOWED UP RIGHT AT TEN AND HE AND TOM IN-
STALLED THE ENGINE/TRANNY IN THE TR3B. AFTER
THE WORK WAS DONE PETE AND ROB SHOWED UP IN
TIME TO EAT. IT WAS DECIDED THAT PETE SHOULD DO
THE HONORS WITH THE BARBECUE AND DID A GOOD
JOB. ROACHES AND ALL. DURING THIS TIME WE
TRIED TO FIGURE OUT WHY THE REAR END LOOKS
KAPAKAHI. SEE PICTURE. WE DID GET TO USE TOM'S
NEW ENGINE LIFT FROM COSTCO. A GREAT ITEM FOR
WORKING ON CARS.

MORE FOOD AND DRINK THAN PEOPLE
THAT'S OK WE HAD FUN AND MARY
BACON CAME BY ALSO.

RESTORATION CORNER

TRYING TO PUT TR4A DUAL EXHAUST ON A TR3B CAN BE TRYING. IT JUST DOESN'T LINE UP
AS EASY AS ONE WOULD THINK. BUT ITS FUN TRYING. SEE PHOTO.

NEEDED A 600D
PIPE BENDER FOR
¥ HEADER TO TAIL
% PIPE.

BUT IT WILL LOOK
NICE WHEN PAU. :
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AUGUST 11TH GENERAL MEMBER MEETING

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER @ 7:17 PM BY PRESIDENT MARTYN.

I WELCOME & ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS:

MEMBERS PRESENT: TOM PIPER, PETE SHOEMAKER, DAVE LUEGEN, GAIL
CAVENEY, ROB (JAG) CAVENEY, JERRY BACON, (MARY CAME LATER),
MARTYN WHELLER, AND NEW MEMBER PAUL LEVIT.

II TREASURERS REPORT: DAVE LUEGEN REPORTED THE CLUB HAS
$271.12 IN AVAILABLE FUNDS.

III NEWSLETTER REPORT: MARTYN THANKED TOM PIPER FOR TAKING
OVER THE EDITORSHIP AND REPORTED THAT MEMBERS WILL STILL RE-
CEIVE THE “BRITISH Marque” until subscription expires. MEMBERS ARE
ASKED TO PLEASE SUBMIT ARTICLES TO TOM FOR PUBLISHING IN THE
NEWSLETTER.

IV TECH SESSION: NO MEMBERS REQUESTED TO HOST SEPTEMBER
SESSION SO IT WILL BE HELD AT MARTYN WHELLERS HOUSE.

V' MEMBERSHIP: WE HAVE THREE NEW MEMBERS, PAUL LEVIT '63
MORGAN, MIKE THOMPSON '64 MGB, JEFF & STEPHANIE WENBERG ‘76
MGB, AND JAY BAUCKHAM '76 MGB WE WISH OUR NEW MEMBERS A
BCCH ALOHAI

VI OLD BUSINESS: PETE SHOEMAKER IS WORKING ON PUTTING OUT
A BULK MAILING TO ALL PAST AND PRESENT MEMBERS. THIS MAILING
WILL BE AN INVITATION TO THE DECEMBER BCCH BRUNCH AND ELEC-
TIONS. WE ARE HOPING THAT THIS INVITATION WILL GENERATE
NEW AND RETURNING MEMBERS.

VII NEW BUSINESS: MARTYN ANNOUNCED THAT HE WILL BE RE-

SIGNING AS CLUB PRESIDENT. THIS IS DUE TO HIM LEAVING THE
MILITARY AND RETURNING TO THE MAINLAND. MARTYN ASKED FOR
NOMINATIONS FOR AN INTERIM PRESIDENT. NOTE: TOM PIPER

WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE FOR THAT POSITIONII MEMBERS

WISHING TO BE IN THE “ROUND ISLAND POKER RALLY CALL MARTYN
FOR FULL INFORMATION. THE SEPTEMBER WILL AGAIN BE HELD AT
THE LA MARTANA RESTAURANT WITH ITS GREAT HAWAIIAN FLA-

VOR. A VOTE WILL BE HELD FOR THE NEXT LOCATION FOR THE MEET-
ING. MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8 PM.

s

F O R S AL E
TR4/4A ENGINE COMPLETE TR3A 1959 99,000 MILES GOOD
WITH TWIN STROMBERGS OFF SHAPE! MAKE OFFER AFTER
A 1963 MORGAN +4 NEEDS TO- LABOR DAY CALL GEORGE AT
TAL REBUILD. $300.00 OBO 622-1691

CALL PAUL AT 261-8903

I will then put out a in-
formation package
documenting the rules,
route, location, and
times. Members wish-
ing to participate call
me so I can get you the
information package. I
will be putting out
these information pack-
ages at the Tech. Ses-
sion on August 20t

I wish all our members
many hours of safe and
happy motoring. Get
out and enjoy those
British cars..

UPCOMING

EVENTS (CONT)
OCTOBER:

13- GENERAL MEMBER
MEETING

25~ TECH SESSION

- NOVEMBER"

8- ALL BRITISH CAR
DAY (NEED VENUE)
10- GENERAL MEMBER
MEETING

29- TECH SESSION

DECEMBER;

8- GENERAL MEMBER
MEETING & TOYS
FOR TOTS COLLEC-
TION

20- TOYS FOR TOTS
PARADE TO ALA MO-
ANA

27- GENERAL ELEC-
TIONS & BRUNCH
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BRITISH CAR CLUB OF HAWAPI
627 SOUTH STREET #202
HONOLULU, HI 96813

BRITISH CAR CLUB

98 EXECUTIVE BOARD
PRESIDENT
MARTYN WHELLER
682-8007
E-MAIL mrmgb1974@aol,com
VICE-PRESIDENT
PETE SHOEMAKER
841-7623
E-MAIL Boondock@aloha.com
SECRETARY
ROGER HARTZELL
833-1540
TREASURER
DAVE LUENGEN
674-1418
NEWSLETTER/MEMBERSHIP
TOM PIPER
524-4664
E-MAIL tpipe@internetmci.com
TECH ADVISOR
JERRY BACON
988-6595

» 5
D

RON McPHERSON
41-019-D HINALEA STREET
WAIMANALO, HI 96795

PARTS & SERVICE

MOSS MOTORS
1-800-255-0088 ORDERS
1-913-541-8500 TECH INFORMATION

ROADSTER FACTORY
1-800-234-1104 ORDERS
1-814-446-6729 TECH INFORMATION

SPECIAL INTEREST PARTS
1-800-556-7469

PROPER MG
1-800-711-3368 ORDERS
E-MAIL PROPERMG@AOL.COM

LOCAL

BRITISH AUTO
808-235-1818
46-026 ALALOA ST
KANEOHE HI 96744
15% DISCOUNT TO BCC MEMBERS




